
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Shoes and Trousers 



School Shoes and Trousers 
 
Most school items are standard. Sometimes parents are presented 
with a very wide choice of shoes and trousers. Our advice is very 
specific. 
 
This booklet shows examples of appropriate and inappropriate 
footwear and they are also displayed on the school website. Please 
check with your child’s Head of Year if in doubt prior to purchase. 
 
Shoes should be black polishable school shoes. They must be 
durable and protect the feet from potential accidents in classrooms, 
design and technology activities and around the school. Fashion items 
and training shoes or shoes which look like trainers are not 
appropriate school wear. Canvas shoes, sandals and boots are not 
permitted. Shoes should be polishable. Shoes should not have 
any obvious logos. 
  
School trousers should be fitted to the waist and rest on the 
shoe. They can either be an elasticated waist or with a waist band. 
Please check with your child’s Head of Year if in doubt prior to 
purchase. 
 
 
Please note that a student who does not turn up to school in correct 
uniform may be withdrawn from class until the issue is sorted out. 



These shoes comply with the uniform code and may be worn in 
school. Shoes shown are typical of the types of shoe which are 
acceptable. Parents are free to purchase from any supplier, no 
particular range or make of shoe is recommended. 
 
 





These shoes show the types of shoe which do not comply with the 
uniform code and may not be 
worn in school.  
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